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Abstract:

Today’s graduate students have many barriers (work, etc.) to attending the traditional “face-to-face” advising sessions. However, without direction, graduate students might veer down a path that may lead them to take unnecessary courses, which in turn may lead to incurring higher educational costs and reduced graduation rates (Christian, & Sprinkle, 2013; Zelazek, 2011). By providing graduate students with either personal "face-to-face” or recorded advising sessions utilizing technological tools, such as Adobe Connect, advisors may be able to better meet the advising needs of today’s graduate students.
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